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Pl

This Week…..
The children have enjoyed making toast for
breakfast on Monday. The children were really
good at spreading!

We also enjoyed our special visit from ‘Animals
take over.’ We learnt lots about rainforest animals
and what the rainforest is like. We met Millie the
Millipede, Freddo the tree frog, Sid and Simon the
hissing cockroaches, scorpion, Joey the sugar
glider, Speedy the African snail, Chilli Rose the
tarantula and snake. The children really enjoyed
handling the animals and we learnt some amazing
facts! Did you know Millipede’s don’t have 1000
legs and snails have one foot and more teeth than
us!

Maths
In maths we have been learning about 1 more and 1
less. We have been using our jungle animals to help us!

The children will also be baking bread
tasting the delicacy of apples and honey.

Please inform your child’s class teacher of
any allergies.

On Thursday the Company Mad Science are
coming into school to work with all of the
children and carry out some exciting

Magical Moment:

Next Week…

We are having a special visit from the Chinese
Dragon Dancers on Wednesday 22nd January.

Author Focus this half
term:

RG: Jill Murphy

RD: Julia Donaldson

Word of the week

Iceberg


